
We are still trying to get everyone to participate in elec-

tronic donations.  Please call the office if your are inter-

ested. (805) 528-5319.  However, we are planning dona-

tion envelopes for 2019. If you currently use envelopes 

and wish to continue using them, or would like to begin 

using envelopes each Sunday, please print your name on 

the sign-up sheets at the back of the church. By knowing 

which of our parishioners wish to use envelopes, we can 

save money by not over-ordering. Thank you.  

MASS ENVELOPES 

Beautiful handmade olive wood religious articles made 

by Catholic families in Bethlehem and Jerusalem will be 

on sale after all the Masses next weekend, Nov. 3 & 4. 

Bethlehem Artworks is a non-profit organization that pro-

vided assistance to over 100 families each week. The 

religious articles are made by the suffering Christians 

families in the Holy Land and are the primary means of 

providing for their livelihood. Please take the time next 

weekend to look at the beautiful status crosses and na-

tivity pieces. 

BETHLEHEM ART WORKS NEWMAN CATHOLIC CENTER 

The Newman Catholic Center serves students at Cal Poly 

and Cuesta College and builds up the community of the 

Body of Christ as it proclaims the Gospel and announces 

the Kingdom in Word, Sacrament, and Service.  

www.slonewman.org 

LISTEN TO THIS FREE “TALK”  GO TO FORMED.ORG 

Register using our parish code 6TJ9QM 

DEACON  INFO SESSIONS 

If you or a baptized Catholic man you know is interested 

in becoming a deacon, please pick-up a brochure at the 

back of the church. The closest Deacon Informational 

Meetings will be October 29
th

 at Nativity of Our Lady in 

SLO and finally October 30
th

 at St. Rose of Lima in Paso 

Robles. 

SERVANTS AT MASS 

If your feel a calling to serve at mass as Sacristan, Lector, 

Extraordinary Minister of the Eucharist, Usher, Greeter, 

Choir Member, etc., please call the office for more infor-

mation.  Thanks!  (805) 528-5319   


